
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The Board of Finance Budget Vote scheduled for 7:30 pm on Thursday, April 1, 2021 has been 

cancelled. The BOF will instead hold the Budget Vote on Wednesday, March 31, 2021 at 7:30 

pm. Wednesday, March 31, 2021 had been voted on by the BOF in 2020 as a backup/snow date.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer S. Carpenter 

Sent to Town Clerk’s on 03/18/21 
 


